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Members of the Legislature, 

There should be no question about passing HB3068! This opens up opportunities for 

many of our high school students for a better chance at life to be successful. With so 

many falling behind due to COVID, this is a door to help them on a path to success 

beyond high school--but a necessary step to get there. I encourage unanimous 

support for HB 3068. 


